CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS
ISFL REGIONAL CONFERENCE IN CHONGQING, CHINA (Oct , 2015)

Theme: Family Law and Family Justice in the 21st Century: Practice and Reform

In the 21st century, family law and family justice are experiencing great changes and facing new challenges. In order to promote the reform of family law’s legislation and family justice, we are going to hold an international conference on 23 Oct 2015 (Thursday), in Southwest University of Political Science and Law, Chongqing, China.
The conference will discuss:
• family justice operation and its empirical research in the 21st century.
• development of family law and its reform trend in the 21st century.
The conference is jointly organized by the International Society of Family Law (ISFL), China Marriage and Family Law Academy (CMFLA) and Southwest University of Political Science and Law (SWUPL). The Civil and Commercial Law School of SWUPL and the Foreign Family Law and Women’s Theory Research Center of SWUPL will jointly make preparations of the conference.
Professors and experts with great influence and judges with rich experience are invited, including 20 foreign professors and experts, and 30 Chinese professors, experts and judges. All participants need pay for their own return air ticket expenses. The organizers will bear the expenses after participants’ arrival in Chongqing, including food and accommodation costs (including two nights accommodation costs on 22, 23 Oct 2015) and transport costs in Chongqing during the conference, as well as other related costs for the conference.
Submission of Paper Proposals: persons wishing to present a paper at this conference should submit a ONE-PAGE ABSTRACT together with the following information: Working Title of the Paper, Author’s Name, Academic or Professional Title, Institutional Affiliation, a Brief Resume, Mailing Address, Phone, and Email Address. Send proposals as an email attachment to Lei Shi: shilei8311@hotmail.com.

The deadline for submissions is midnight on 31 Dec 2014. For those qualified, we will send the invitation letter before 1 Jan 2015.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Dr. Shi.
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